Attachment C

February 10, 2017

Celina City Schools
585 E. Livingston St.
Celina, OH 45822

To Celina City Schools:
I am retiring from the High School Cafeteria at the end of the 2016-2017 school vear at
the end of May, 2017.

I would like to continue to work for the schools as a sub in the cafeteria.

Sincerely,

lasal. . Mosngio—

Carol A. Doenges



